
Take Part in Our Vaccine 
Study: Your Views Count! 

Are you in Tees Valley? We need 
your views!   

We're studying how people think 
about flu and COVID-19 vaccines. 
Your experiences are valuable. 

You will receive a £20 Love2Shop voucher for taking part! 

- Have a chat with us about your thoughts on vaccines. 

- It will take 30-45 minutes. 

• You'll help us understand 
how to communicate about 
vaccines better. 

Who Can Take Part? 

• People who are housebound. 

• People from various cultural 
backgrounds. 

• People in areas where it may 
be hard to make ends meet. 

•  People who work in or live in care homes. 

Why Should You Take Part? 

• Be part of important research. 

• Share your ideas to improve vaccine communica-
tion. 

• We're really interested in what you think. 

Interested? 

Visit https://shorturl.at/FKY49, or scan the QR code, or  email 
j.eberhardt@tees.ac.uk. 

Your input is important in helping us learn about vaccine opinions. 

https://shorturl.at/FKY49

